
The NJDEP has confirmed a 
Hazardous Algae Bloom (HAB) 
in Elmer Lake which exceeds 
the Health Advisory Level of 

20,000 cells/ml.   
 

The Salem County Health 
Department staff will monitor 

the lake weekly and notify 
NJDEP for retesting when 

improvement is noted.  The 
HAB may take from days to 

months to clear up. 


